
PHILHEALTH IS DIFFERENT
FROM PHILCARE

  
Members are advised that the Philippine Health Insurance 
Corporation (PhilHealth) is different from PhilhealthCare 
Inc. (PhilCare), which is a Health Maintenance 
Organization (HMO).

To ensure that premium contributions are properly credited to 
their accounts, members must pay only at accredited collecting 
partners and their tie-ups here and abroad.  Payments may also 
be made at any of the PhilHealth Regional Offices (PROs) and 
Local Health Insurance Offices (LHIOs) nationwide.  The list of 
collecting partners is found on www.philhealth.gov.ph/partners/
collecting/.

Further inquiries may be directed to the Treasury Department 
at 441-7444 extensions 7458 to 7460 or 638-8231 and 634-0239.
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